Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 10:10 AM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Homeless shelter

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC
City Clerk

City of La Crosse
608-789-7555 phone
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org

From: Dylan M <dillbar14@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, March 11, 2022 7:43 AM

To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Homeless shelter

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello La Crosse council members,

| am sure you have been hearing from a lot of residents about the disapproval of your newest homeless shelter. Myself
and thousands of others call the far south side home. We have chosen to live on the far south side to be away from
exactly what you're trying to bring near us.

You are choosing a location that is miles from any resources these individuals may need. Those resources are located
near downtown and Mayo Clinic. Why are you choosing a location near residential taxpayers and far from resources?

You are also over paying for a property that was only assessed at 700,000. Sex trafficking, drug trafficking, assauits,
robberies, and everything else will be right in our backyards.

Tax paying citizens deserve for their voices to be heard. You need to listen to us and the Salvation Army because they
know exactly what is going on at the Econo Lodge, you do not. Would you like that criminal activity in your backyard?
We pay high taxes to live here.

You will be making many tax payers upset if you move forward with this awful, inconsiderate decision. | can see why
everyone is moving to Holmen.



